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Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

Year 6 visit to Beth Shalom Holocaust Centre, Newark 

  Thursday 11th November 2021 

 

For our World War 2 topic we have arranged for Year 6 to visit the Beth Shalom Holocaust Centre on 

Thursday 11th November.  We will be joined by our peers from Colsterworth C of E Primary School. 

 

During the visit the children will have the opportunity to listen to a World War 2 survivors 

experience; gain an insight into what life was like in the build up to war and develop an understanding 

as to why the war started. There is a small gift shop on site with gifts starting at 50p and the 

children may bring a maximum of £5 to spend in a named purse, wallet or envelope. 

 

Children should arrive at school for 8.00 a.m. as the coach will leave by 8.30 a.m. at the latest.  We 

aim to return to school for 3.30 p.m.  All children will need a packed lunch for this day.   

 

We are asking for a contribution of £15 per child, in order that the visit can go ahead.  Please be 

aware that this visit will not go ahead without sufficient support. Payment and consent should be 

made by ParentMail +Pay by Monday 11th October. 

 

The team at Beth Shalom have confirmed that if we have to cancel due to COVID-19, we will receive 

a full refund. 

 

If you have any queries, please speak with Mr Revell or Miss Worrall. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 6 Team 
 

 


